
LMHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Friday, September 6, 2024 
 
 

The library is looking for students who want to volunteer in the library to earn CORDs 
hours. Please see Mr. Johnson in the Library if you are interested.  
 

Attention Junior and Senior girls! Reminder that deadline to order your team T-shirt 

is this Monday Sept 9 at 12 noon. The cost of each t-shirt is $14.00.   Payments can be 

turned into Mrs. Dayton in the cashier's office, by cash or checks which should be made payable 

to “Linn-Mar Foundation.”  

 

Clubs 

 

Interested in joining TRY, there is a meeting for current and new interested 

members Wednesday 9/11/24 at 8:30am in the Lecture Hall.  To be a member of 

TRY you must be a 10th, 11th, or 12th grade student.  If you can't make it see Mr. 

McCauley. 

 

If you like science and have a competitive edge, join Science Olympiad. Meetings 

are after school every Monday 4:00 - 5:30 in Mrs. Azelborn's room, G149 

 
Linn-Mar D&D will be  have its first  Full club meeting  on Wednesday September 18th from 4 

to 6PM in the Learning Center. 

 

Sports-Friday 
Varsity Football will host CR Washington tonight/ Game time 7pm. 
 
Saturday 
JV/Varsity Girls and Boys Cross Country teams will host the Linn-Mar Coed 
Invitational Saturday morning at Oakridge.  
 
Varsity girls Volleyball will compete at the Warrior Invitational on Saturday. 
 

 
 
 



Reminder from the Athletic Office!  9th - 12th graders who attend events, make sure to 
get your 24-25 Athletic Pass. This can be purchased online! QR Codes are also located 
in the offices to scan. Last year’s passes are no longer valid!  

College Admission rep visits will be starting in the College and Career Center 

next week. Some of the schools that will be here are St. Ambrose University, 

Augustana College, University of Wisconsin-Platteville, Drake University 

among others. Stop into the School Counseling Office if you have 

any questions." 

Counseling  

The Workplace Learning fall Job Shadow portal is open for applications. These are a 
great opportunity to get experience in a career field and prepare yourself for life after 
Linn-Mar. Applications are open until 9/18. Please reach out to your School Counselor 
if you have any questions." 

A Rep from the Colleges listed below will be at Linn-Mar to meet with any students who 
have questions, or interest in learning more.  Stop by the Counselors Office to get a 
pass to visit. 

College Rep visits next week: 

No Visits WO 9/3-9/6 

 Visits planned for this week are: 

 Don’t forget to follow the Counselors Office on Instagram, @linnmarhscounseling to get 
updates on all of the events happening in the College & Career Center. 

 

 Office 

• Students must have a 2023-2024 LMHS parking tag to park on campus during the school 
day. 

• All students with parking tags must park in their designated parking lot to avoid getting 
a $25.00 parking violation. Tags must be displayed at all times. 

• Students parking off campus are not allowed to park in the following locations. 
o LRC/Compass  
o Excelsior Middle School 
o Indian Creek Elementary 
o Apartment parking lots across the street 
o Local businesses in the area 



Students parking on the street please do not block driveways or    fire hydrants or you 
will get ticketed by the Marion Police dept. 

 


